TESORD PETROLEUM CORPORATION

Suite 2000 First of Denver Ptaza Buliding
633 Seventeenth Street

Rocky Mountaip District DENVER. COLORADO 80202

(303) - 825-2000

September 30, 1977

Mr. Joe D. Ramey

Secretary-Director

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Application for Conversion of Hospah Sand Unit No. 49 to Water
Injection,
Unit A, Section 1, T17N, R9W, McKinley Co., New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ramey:
Attached is the lease plat requested by Mr. C. G. Ulvog.

As can be seen on the attached map, no offset operators will be affected
by injection into Hospah Sand Unit No. 49. This well is an inside injec-
tor with already approved injection wells to the north, east, and west.
The closest offset operator is Tenneco Oil Co., approximately 5000 feet
s outh of this well. There are two faults separating the Hospah Sand Unit
from the South Hospah area, with dry holes between the faults.

If any additional information is necessary for approval of this application,
please feel free to again call me collect at (303) 825-2000. Thank you
for calling us on this request.

Yours very truly,

z : s

£ B A,

S /
g - - e
o . Ce
.

’P . E. Kastner

Attachment

cc: Mr. A, R. Kendrick
Supervisor, NMOCC - District III
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410
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